
Greetings, 
 
As an Oregon resident and voter, I have to ask why in the world would the people sworn to represent 
the people attempt to take the people's option to start online petitions.  This is not a democracy or 
socialist government - it is a republic.  Please do not vote to take one of the options for people to 
express their opinions that might otherwise not be heard.  
 
Blessings,  
Estella Bitney 
Philomath, OR 97370 
 


